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Aquatic Plant Management

The Lake Management District will once
again be applying for a whole lake
permit to treat the Eurasian Milfoil
{(EWM] this summer. Hopefuily the
weather this year will not result in the
delay we experienced last year due to
high water levels, We hope to begin
early spring. In addition, we will con-
tinue to educate the community and
lakeshore residents of our efforts to
minimize the growth and spread of this
invasive species.

Web Page =g
The District of Powers Lake is pleased to
announce that we are very close to
wrapping up the final development of
our new web page in preparation for
launch.

The Intent of the web page is to provide
a place where we can all go to stay
informed on the issues surrounding the
lake. Our goal is to provide an easier and
faster means of communication. An
important component will be our ability
to build and maintain our own database
to ensure we have the appropriate infor-
mation to keep you informed. Once the
site is up and running, we will ask that
you take a moment to register and
provide us with your current informa-
tion.

Meanwhile, if you want a sneak peek go
to: http;//www.districtofpowerslake.com
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to check out the home page. The content
is not yet loaded so you will only see the
home page at this point.

If you are interested in receiving an email
announcement of winen the page goes
live, please fill in your email on the home
page and we will notify you accordingly.
Our expectation is that we will be up and
running in the next few months. Stay
tuned as we put the finishing touches on
this exciting and important new resource
for the District.

53rd Annual ice Fishing Derby Recap
A sunny, windless day with above aver-
age temperatures brought an estimated
2,500 people out to enjoy this family
event on February 8th. A small city
seemed to have sprung up on the ice.
Cabin fever was alleviated and prizes
galore added to the excitement. Mark
Pelz was kind enough to send us these
results. Most of the Northern, Walleye
and Bass were released. These were the
ones that were entered in the contest.

Type Caught Biggest
Northern Pike 21 13Ib. 90z
Bass 16 3ib. 20z
Walleye 3 5Ib. 90z.
Perch 26 1oz
Blue Gill 35 100z.
Crappie 28 1ib. 20z.

Pictures of the Derby will be posted on
their website:
www.powerslakesportsmanciub.com
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Resident Survey

An updated survey will be mailed out separately
around Memorial Day. Honoring a request made
by the Austin Club, we would like to invite mem-
bers of any associations having mulitiple dwellings
on a single parcel to add your individual owners to
our survey. If your association would like multiple
surverys, please do the following. Send a printed
list of your membership to our mailbox with a
contact phone number if there are any questions.
This should include full name and current mailing
address.
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Updated Mailing Addresses

Unfortunately we still receive a number of newslet-
ters returned due to incorrect mailing addresses. If
you know any of these residents, please have them
contact us with these corrections. The corrections
can be mailed to the district mailbox or sent to
nankmich@charter.net. These are ones that have
been returned and as of yet, we have not been
able to correct. Radostina Todorova, Thomas
Romano, Jay Burlaw, Mildred Gora, LLC Bloom-
field, Mark Taussig.

Adopt A Lake
Karen Reddin’s 3rd graders will once again soon
begin their 3 week classroom preparation for
their day at the lake in May. They will again be
helped at the study stations by the Wilmot Higr
Environmental Science students. The focus is o
water safety and the envnronment \X/e will give
you a full report of the day s activities in a future
newsletter. She also does a program with the
kindergarteners covering water safety, catch and
release, and how to be good to the Lake.

Future Meetings

Our next quarterly board meetings are on Friday,
April 3rd and Friday, June 19th. Quarterly board
meetings are open to the public and are held on
Fridays at 5:00 pm at the Randall Town Hall,
34530 Bassett Road, Bassett, WI. Our annual
meetings are held the first Friday in August, and
the next annual meeting will be Friday, August
7th, 2009 at 7:00 pm at the Randall Consolidated
School, 37101 - 87th Street (Hwy F) Burhngton
WI153105.




